



BUCS TEAM RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2019

UPDATE REGARDING WEATHER FORECAST FOR BUSA QUALIFIERS

Issued 1st Feb at 11:00

Following the notice that was issued yesterday afternoon, we are now in a position to provide an update. We have been in contact with the race officers for the various qualifiers, as well as the the area reps and have been carefully following the weather forecast.

Our primary concern is the safety of the competing teams and officials, and their ability to travel to their qualification venue without being at an adverse risk. Given the heavy snowfall in the western region of England, we are not satisfied that there is a fair chance for all teams to travel safely to the venue to compete. Therefore we have made the decision that

The WESTERN QUALIFER (Chew Valley SC) is POSTPONED

ALL OTHER QUALIFIERS are proceeding AS NORMAL

The Western Qualifier will be resailed on the reserve weekend of Feb 16th/17th 2019 at Chew Valley Sailing Club. All team change deadlines remain unchanged.

We apologise to those who are affected by the postponement and we hope you understand these circumstances are not within our control.

**Chris Lindsay
Emily Robertson**

BUSA Technical Delegates
1 February 2019